
 

 

 

         

   

 

 

 

 
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,        17th June 2016 

 

Our “Meet the teacher” afternoon will take place on Friday 8th July where the children 

will have the opportunity to spend time in their new class with their new teacher.  Your 

support for making this a positive experience for your children is greatly appreciated. 

 

In September, classes will be: 

 

Reception 

Alnwick Castle 

Miss Oates 

 

Year 1 

Bamburgh Castle 

Miss Jones 

 

Year 2 

Lindisfarne Castle  

Miss Richardson 

 

Year 3 / 4 (previously Year 2 / 3) Dunstanburgh 

Castle 

Mr Bell 

Y 4 / 5 (previously Year 3 / 4)  Ford Castle Miss Haswell  (Mr Moloney will 

initially teach Y5 one afternoon per 

week) 

 

As you can see, each class is moving up as they currently are for September 2016. Our 

new staff will be visiting school this term to get to know the school and the children. 

 

We have lots of exciting opportunities planned for the near future. Already Year Four 

children have been interviewed and chosen to be mini leaders for September, plans are 

in place for a School Council and I am planning a residential trip for Year Five children. 

As an experienced Year Six teacher myself, I am excited about September as we 

become a primary school.  

 

Due to uneven year groups we will review our classes for September 2017 within 

the next academic year. 

  

Kind regards, 

Kevin Moloney 
 

 
 
       Mr Kevin Moloney 
        HEADTEACHER 

Hipsburn First School, Lesbury, ALNWICK, 

Northumberland. NE66 3PX 

Tel: 01665 830210 

Email:  Admin@hipsburn.northumberland.sch.uk 

Web: www.hipsburn.northumberland.sch.uk  
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